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Edgar Cano <ecfxtrader@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:45 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex (R1N 3038-AC61)

I am a retail forex trader and I’m sending this message to express my discontent with the proposed
CFTC leverage change.

I do trade with my own hard earned money and should have the right to choose the amount of leverage
that I feel appropriate.

I urge to stop interfering with new regulations that only makes it harder to participate in the forex
markets to retail traders.

Sincerely,

Edgar Cano


